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Dear Parents/Guardians,          
 

A BIG thank to everyone who came to meet us on Curriculum Night on September 13th.  It was so 
nice to reconnect with many familiar parents and to meet new ones. Equally impressive, is how many 
of you volunteered to become members of our 2018-2019 Governing Board. The home and school 
connection is very important and we truly value your support.  
 
CONGRATS to our 2018-2019 newly elected Governing Board members: Mr. Mohamed Ali, Mrs. 
Carmela Corby, Mrs. Tanya Flocari, Ms. Caroline Little and welcome back to the two members who 
are serving their second-year mandate: Mrs. Jerlyne Ronzales and Mr. Ravi Kiran Singh. 
 
If a parent wishes to attend any of our monthly Governing Board meetings, they are welcome to 
come as a guest.  Please refer to the preselected date in our monthly newsletter as well as on our 
website.  
 

PPO (Parent Participitory Organization) 
Once again, our dynamic PPO successfully organized our Welcome Back 
Activity Day. We all enjoyed a yummy hot dog and corn-on-the-cob lunch, 
freezes and many other goodies. In the afternoon, students had a 
wonderful time playing outdoors. Face-painting is definitely a real crowd 
pleaser every year. A big thank you to all who volunteered to make 
Welcome Back Activity Day so great. 
 
Morning Drop-Off on Rainy Days 
Please note that on rainy days, students who walk to school are to enter 
the building using the Victoria Avenue gate entrance. Once they are in 
the building, juniors (PK-Gr.2) are to proceed to the foyer where teachers 
who are supervising the area will help them line up. Seniors (Gr.3- Gr.6) 
are to go directly to the cafeteria and be supervised by teachers there. 
When the bell rings at 7:50 am, homeroom teachers pick up their students 
and proceed to their classroom.  
 
Uniforms  
We kindly ask for your assistance in ensuring that your child comes to 
school wearing their uniform. Uniforms create a unified community, 
reduce stress about what to wear and improves school spirit so students 
can focus on their schoolwork and not their clothing. 

EXCITING NEWS 

Cycle 3 students had 
the opportunity to 
meet different 
candidates from 
Quebec’s political 
parties. They learned 
about elections and 
campaigning from the 
D’Arcy McGee 
candidates: David 
Birnbaum, Melodie 
Cohn, Yaniv Loran and 
Jérémie Alarco. What 
an experience and this 
timely information will 
come in handy when 
they’re preparing for 
their own Student 
Council campaign and 
elections. 
 

 
 
 
   



OCTOBER’S CALENDAR 
MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY 

1 
PED DAY 

(no classes) 
 

Daycare is open 
 

2 
Terry Fox pledges due  
 
 

3 
 

4 
 

5 
 

8 
HAPPY 

THANKSGIVING   
(no school) 

9 
LaurenHill Academy 
presentation for 
Cycle 3 

10 
 

11 
 

12 
Progress Reports will 
be sent home 

 
 

15 
�� 
  
 
� 
 
 

16 
Governing Board 
Meeting at 6:15 pm 
 
 

17 
 

18 
Picture Day   

(don’t forget   
your school uniform) 

19 
 

PED DAY 
(no classes) 

 

Daycare is open 
 

�22 
  

23 
 

 

24 
 
 

25 
 

26  
 
 
 

29 30 
 

 

31 
Halloween Activity &  
Dress Down Day 

1 
  

2 
 

 

QUOTE: October is the opal month of the year. It is the month of glory, of ripeness. It is the picture-month.      

Henry Ward Beecher 
 

 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 

Check us out at www.emsb.qc.ca/coronation on our web site, Facebook & Twitter 

Welcome Back 
Activity Day Fun! 

Grade 2 student 
working hard   

Cycle 3 students with the D’Arcy 
McGee riding candidates. 

http://www.emsb.qc.ca/coronation

